Harry Zellweger
10103 TWP RD 590
Box 244

St. Paul, Alberta
TOA 3A0

May 2, 2016
County of St. Paul No. 19

We live on the correction line — Township Road 590. Our address is 10103 TWP RD
590.

This is a high traffic road which divides our farm — our residence and machine shop on
the south side and cattle and machinery on the north side. It was not our decision to put
the road in through our farm. The traffic has been steadily increasing and most travel at
an extremely fast speed. There are yellow signs posted of a suggested speed of 60
km/hour for the curve on which we live. Our daughter Lisa, who suffers from cerebral
palsy, and myself, who is hard of hearing and slow in walking, cross this road several
times a day. We are extremely concerned at this danger, especially that those speeding
so fast coming from the west would not be able to stop if needed.

For safety reasons, we respectfully request a change to correct this. We would like to
suggest a change to white signs with a reduced speed limit that is enforceable by the
RCMP and a crossing sign to alert drivers that people and farm machinery frequently
cross there.

Thank you in advance for considering and acting on these valid concerns to correct this
danger to both the public and our family.

Sincerely,
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Harry Zellweger



